Report form Tennis Section to Broxbourne Sports Club AGM
November 2021
 
 
After another difficult and Covid affected start to the year, we again resumed playing in time for the Summer season with busy courts and full-on coaching sessions. Adding in a programme of inter-Club league matches, mostly “friendlies”, and some very popular Saturday American tournaments has given our members a great season’s tennis. It culminated in our Club Championship Final’s Day and President’s tea on 18th September.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are grateful to our loyal members for rejoining in time to enjoy the Club’s facilities once again, including the unique grass courts. We are certainly looking forward to the refurbishment of the old tarmac courts 10 and 11 in the near future, a much needed improvement to the all weather court availability, given the numbers of new members and the expansion of the coaching programme we have seen in the last year.

